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To the House and Development Senate, 

I oppose the elimination of Design Review as proposed in the SB974 –1 Amendment 

“Section 12 (5)” on page 10 and “Section 13 (5)” on page 11. I believe the importance 

of applying design review to only a small portion of development (as this does not 

apply to small residential development) far outweighs the potential delays and 

expenses to large developers with overall benefit to our neighborhoods and cities. 

Thank you, Cara Rozell, Portland. 


